

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

May 2023

Dear < Parent name >

## **Bringing Equipment to Maths Lessons**

<Student name> did not manage to bring their full equipment to maths lessons and we would appreciate it if you could help support us by providing them with that equipment moving forward.

We will be looking for students to bring the following to lessons:

- 2 black/blue pens
- 1 green pen
- 1 ruler
- 1 protractor
- 1 pair of compasses
- 1 pencil
- 1 scientific calculator

This equipment, as well as other equipment your child may find useful, is also available through the mathematics shop.

Items can either be purchased from the maths department shop using cash or through the MCAS app (details of which system to use for specific items is below). All items are initially purchased by the school in bulk and VAT free, so it is unlikely you will be able to buy it cheaper elsewhere.

The maths department shop is located in M block and opens during morning break only. If items are purchased through the MCAS app, your child will be given the item/s directly once payment has been received.

Below is a list of what items we sell and their cost (all costs below are correct at the time this letter was sent).

Item	Sale cost (in £'s)	Purchased from
Pencil case set	£2.00	Maths Department
Casio FX83GTX CLASSWIZ (GCSE)	£8.50	MCAS App
Casio fx-991EX CLASSWIZ (A-level)	£20.00	MCAS App
Casio fx-CG50 (A level Further)	£72.00	MCAS App
6 colour pen	£1.00	Maths Department
Post it notes	£0.35	Maths Department
Cue cards	£2.75	Maths Department
Highlighters	£0.65	Maths Department
Revision guides (both books)	£6.50	MCAS App
Revision cards	£4.50	MCAS App





















Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for these items. Their maths teacher will speak to them about any items they may be missing and provide them. If you do not wish for us to use the grant to pay for these items, please get in touch with Hannah Nibloe via email <a href="mailto:hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk">hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk</a>.

If you have any queries on this or anything else regarding your child's mathematics, please do not hesitate to contact me by e-mail at iwhite@sackvilleschool.org.uk.

Yours faithfully

Mr Ian White Curriculum Team Leader of Mathematics